
 

THE   28th  WILLIAM HUTCHINSON MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Furnace Brook Golf Club 
Quincy, MA 

 

Monday 
JUNE 24, 2019 

 Registration      Tournament Scramble Format  
  9:00 a.m.              Adults:     $125 
             Students:  $75  

 Shot Gun Start              Meal Only: $25 

      10:00 a.m.  
                 Includes: 

Green Fees, Carts, Buffet Lunch (2:45 pm), Prizes* & Golf Gift 
       

*Donation of Raffle Prizes Would be Greatly Appreciated  
    

Hole Sponsor: $125.00 

 
 Proceeds from this fund are used to help defray the tuition expenses of former Quincy High Hockey Players.  
 Please make checks payable to Quincy High School Hockey Hall of Fame.   
 Tax I.D. Number: 04-3563118. 
 
      Please enroll me as:    Player _____         Hole Sponsor _____ 
 
 Please contact:   Name: ________________________________________size__________ 
  
  Dennis Bertoni  Address: ________________________________________________ 
  617-653-1526    
  55 Lake St.   ________________________________________________________ 
  Braintree, MA 02184 
  Dbertoni76@gmail.com Phone: (        ) ____________________________________________ 

 
My playing partners are:  

 
 (2) _________________________size_____  Address:   ___________________________________ 
               ___________________________________ 
 
 (3) _________________________size_____  Address:   ___________________________________   
               ___________________________________ 
 
 (4) _________________________size_____  Address:   ___________________________________ 
               ___________________________________ 
  
 

( over ) 

 



 

Dear Golfers, Sponsors & Friends, 

 

This year as we celebrate our 28th  year of the founding of the William Hutchinson 

Scholarship. We would like to thank all those that have supported us over the years. 

 

As always, hole sponsors and any donations for our raffles (i.e. red sox tix, restaurant gift 

certificates, etc.) are greatly appreciated and ultimately make the tournament/fund raising a 

success. 

 

Also, if you are on Facebook….be sure to add your name to the  “Quincy HS Hockey 

Alumni” group. It can be used to notify members of upcoming events, keep members up to date on 

the current hockey season or rekindle old friendships. 

 

 We look forward to seeing you on June 24th. 

 

     Sincerely,      

 

 

The Scholarship/Golf Committee 
 


